

Children are at the centre of everything we do

Friday 22 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to share with you that Mr Davey will be the new Year 5 teacher for this academic year. He taught the class on Wednesday afternoon and all day Thursday and I am delighted that he has accepted the role as Year 5 class teacher at Greenway.

I want to say a big thank you to Mrs Adams and Mr Burch for their support this week. Mrs Adams will continue to cover the class on a Wednesday morning and Mr Burch will continue to support as the Year 5 teaching assistant.

Mrs Adams taught Year 5 today and the children have been told who their new teacher will be. Mr Davey was in school this afternoon so that a full handover could be completed and he will commence his role as Year 5 class teacher from Monday. If you need to contact Mr Davey via email his address (from Monday) will be: charles.davey@greenway.herts.sch.uk.

I am sure you will be respectful and give Mr Davey time to settle into the school and get to know your children and that you will welcome him to the Greenway community.

Regards

Katharine Ellwood Headteacher







